Friends of St. Mary's





Newsletter Spring 2019

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CONTRIBUTED AND ATTENDED THE SCHOOL DISCO LAST WEEK!

YOU HELPED TO RAISE A WHOPPING £1,374.31!

Below shows the other money we've raised so far this school year:

Christmas Fayre: £3,407.81

Calendars: £312.30

Christmas Cards: £259.46

East Barnet Village Christmas Fair: £123.10

Year 6 cake sale: £229.70

Year 5 cake sale: £215.68

Year 4 cake sale: £142.13

Year 3 cake sale: £181.34

Year 2 cake sale: £374.42

TOTAL: £6,620.25

NEW COMMITTEE CO-CHAIRS

Sian Penhallow and Tracey Cobbett have now taken over the reins of the Friends' Committee as our new Co-Chairs. Sian has Matilda in Year 1 and Tracey has Evie in Year 2 and Lara in Reception.

Together they will oversee the organising and running of fundraising events by the Committee. Please join us in wishing them all the best in their new roles!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Vicky Small and Laura Wright for all their hard work heading up the Friends of St. Mary's over the years. Vicky, you will be missed when your son leaves the school in July and Laura, we hope you will still remain an active part of the committee. Thank you!

COMING UP...

Friday 10th May
Non Uniform Day*

Friday 17th May Year 1 cake sale

Friday 17th May Family Quiz Night

Friday 7th June
Non Uniform Day*

Saturday 29th June Summer Fayre

Friday 13th July Year R cake sale

*Non-Uniform Days:

Friday 10th May: Please donate

a bottle of drink.

Friday 7th June: Please donate sweets, chocolate, new toys or

stationery.



FRIENDS OF ST MARY'S
FUNDRAISING GOAL FOR
NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT



A HUGE THANK FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT!



SUMMER FAYRE SATURDAY 29th JUNE

As always, we will need lots of help to run the summer fayre - one of our biggest fundraising events of the year.

A list of stalls for each class will be sent round next term. Please speak to your class rep to get involved!

Thank you for your continuing support, we can't make these events a success without you!

EASY FUNDRAISING

THE FREE, QUICK & EASY WAY TO SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL

So far, we have only raised £160 through Easy Fundraising since September.

It is SO easy - just do your usual online shopping via the Easy Fundraising website or app, and a donation will be made to the school at no cost to you. Let's make this a record year!

You can sign up here:

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstmaryscofepr imaryschooleastbarnet/

FAMILY QUIZ NIGHT! FRIDAY 17th MAY

JOIN US FOR A FUN-FILLED FAMILY EVENING!

Lots of prizes to be won
So, get your teams together and start
brushing up on your general knowledge!
Look out for further details after Easter.

As always, we need volunteers to help make this event successful. Please speak to your class rep if you are able to help out in any way on the night.



CHARITY MATCHED GIVING

Certain companies pledge to donate an amount of money to a charity, like ourselves, in direct relation to the amount of money that their employee(s) has donated or raised for us.

For example, if you help on a stall at the Summer Fayre then your employer may match the total you raise.

Please do enquire to see whether your company offers charity matched giving. Typically, all you need to do is fill in a form and they send us a cheque. Easy peasy!

Your Committee...

Co-Chairs: Tracey Cobbett & Sian Penhallow

Vice-chair: Vacant Secretary: Louise Bass Treasurer: Gill Haggan

Assistant Treasurer: Eleni Robinson
Other members: Anna Baines-Holmes.

Gemma Barnard, Laura Dyche, Chris FitzGerald,
Fra Hughes, Flani Pahinson (Vice-Treasurer), John

Swift and Laura Wright.

Staff rep: Kathy Lawrence

YR: Tracey Cobbett (Co-Chair), Claire Drayton & Majella

Lavelle

Y1: Sian Penhallow (Co-Chair), Natalie Butterworth & Paula

Olymbios

Y2: Louise Bass & Gill Haggan

Y3: Ericka Fitzgerald & Era Hughes

Y4: Gemma Glynn & Christina Moustouka

Era Hughes, Eleni Robinson (Vice-Treasurer), John Y5: Claire Driscoll, Valerie Lam & Susan White

Y6: Vicky Small